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To: County Boards
From: Nebraska Forest Service
RE: Missouri River East Community Wildfire Protection Plan

September 19, 2022

Enclosed please find your copy of the final 2022 Missouri River East Community Wildfire
Protection Plan (CWPP) for Burt, Cuoming, Dodge, Douglas, Thurston, and Washington Counties.
Thank you for your participation in this project.

Landowners in counties with a CWPP in place are eligible to apply for federal and state cost-share
funds for vegetative fuels reduction and other hazard mitigation efforts within the region. The
CWPP may also enhance other state and federal funding opportunities for wildfire-related
programs.

The Missouri River East Community Wildfire Protection Plan is also being sent to the emergency
managers. Hard copies will be available to others upon request. The document is also available
online at https://nfs.unl.edu/documents/CWPP/MRECWPP.pdf.
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